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RE: Voices: Serious problems revealed
by the ERLC Task Force report
I want to give a hearty “Amen” to Jamey Yadon’s article about the ERLC
report and the troubling aspects of it. It reveals with great insight some
deep spiritual issues in our national convention related to partisan politics.

I  have served on the advisory board of  the Ethics & Religious Liberty
Commission in the past, and I have great admiration for their work and for
Russell Moore’s courage and candor. I truly believe his is a much-needed
prophetic voice among Southern Baptists and other evangelicals who have
lost their way related to political power.

Thank you for being bold enough to publish this very honest and accurate
assessment.

Ed Seay, senior pastor
First Baptist Church, Magnolia

https://baptiststandard.com/opinion/letters/letter-voices-serious-problems-revealed-by-the-erlc-task-force-report/
https://baptiststandard.com/opinion/letters/letter-voices-serious-problems-revealed-by-the-erlc-task-force-report/
https://baptiststandard.com/opinion/letters/letter-voices-serious-problems-revealed-by-the-erlc-task-force-report/
https://baptiststandard.com/opinion/voices/voices-serious-problems-revealed-by-the-erlc-task-force-report/
https://baptiststandard.com/opinion/voices/voices-serious-problems-revealed-by-the-erlc-task-force-report/

